
                Liberty Union High School District 
          20 Oak Street 

          Brentwood, CA 94513 
          Phone: (925) 634-2166 Fax (925) 634-1687 

          Eric L. Volta, Superintendent 
 
 
Dear Liberty Union High School Parent/Guardians, 
 
In accordance with the recent passage of Assembly Bill 104, parents/guardians of students 
who were enrolled in grades 9th through 11th during the 2020-21 school year may request 
their student be retained (repeat the same grade) for the 2021-22 school year. To be eligible, 
the student must have earned a “D” or “F” in at least half of the courses enrolled in during 
the 2020-21 school year.  
 
If you would like to request a retention for your student as described above, please contact 
the Assistant Superintendent of Administrative/Student Services office at 925-634-2166 
ext. 2021 for an appointment to review eligibility. 
 
If your student currently qualifies for special education services, please make your request 
of retention with your student’s case manager. 
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